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Apple Class 
In Apple Class we have been learning about healthy 

bodies and healthy minds. In PD, alongside our 
apparatus sessions we have been practicing our 

yoga moves. We have also been talking about foods 
and making healthy choices, we sorted lots of snacks 

and discussed whether they were good choices or 
treats. 

 

 

On Thursday we were lucky enough to have Mrs 
Carpenter visit us with some of her ducklings. We 

really enjoyed hearing about how they hatched and 
what changes will happen as they grow. We loved 

watching the waddle through class and chase 
each other around. What a wonderful experience! 

 

 
 
 
 

Beech Class 
Beech Class have enjoyed creating music to make us 
feel different emotions. We had a great festival vibe 

and some nice reflective music 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children have had great fun setting up and 
using out pet shop / vets. 

 

Willow Class 
Willow class have been enjoying a plant hunt, 

identifying many wildflowers. 
We also had a fantastic time at Hay Festival! We 

actually got to meet Cressida Cowell.  

 

Sycamore Class 

We have been learning about the catapult, 
Ancient Greek Invention. We had just 5 minutes 

to try to build one and evaluate it before 
creating an improved design to build later in the 

week. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We have been learning about curves of pursuit 
and attempted to make our own , we had to 

concentrate really hard! 
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 Message from the Headteacher 

Notices and all the other ‘stuff’! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

     

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

                          

       

       

      

     

            

      

      

   

   

  

  
     

 

 

       

  

  

 

 

  

Dear parents and Carers, 
 
Unfortunately a horrible and dreary end to the week, however we were woken nice, bright and early in our assembly 
with our fantastic drumming by Olly in year 6!  Although I didn’t witness the performance first hand, the practice prior to 
the assembly and the brilliant video Mr Locke sent me…I know how much hard work went in.  We would like to have a 
few more children, from time to time, coming in and showing off their instrumental skills, particularly those practicing 
for grades! A big well done to Olly, but if you think your child would like to have a go…please email the office or catch me 
at some time.  Another big thank you goes out to the many parents who helped out at the Croc8…I was amazed at the 
amount of the support and again hard work that everyone is prepared to put in.  We are unsure of the final amounts yet 
but hopefully we will give you a figure in the next couple of weeks. 
Have a good weekend 
 
Alex Davies  
 

Diary Dates  
 

Monday 10th June 
Year 1 Phonics testing 
Wednesday 12th June 

FABS Quiz Night @ Burghill Golf Club 7:30pm 
Friday 14th June 

The Selina Cup (Girls Football) @ Lady Hawkins 
School, Kington – 9:15am – 1pm 

Wednesday 19th June 
Apple and Beech Class trip to Madley Environmental 

Center 
Flying Potter to visit Years 5 & 6 

Friday 21st June 
Year 6 Crucial Crew visit 

 
 
 

Summer Term 
 Monday 29th April – Wednesday 17th July.  

May Half Term Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May. 
Please note these dates may differ to Herefordshire Council dates 

for this Holiday. 

Sports Day 
Congratulations to Wordsworth who won the Sports Day 

Shield for the first time this afternoon, becoming the 
fourth house to win the shield in the past four years. 

 

 
 

Croc 8 
What an amazing turn out!  

Fantastic weather led to a brilliant day. 
Thank you to everyone help and support! 

We are well on our way to getting our minibus! 
 


